

EA Negotiation Communications

Boeing Aerostructures Australia

This message is being sent to all BAA employees. Managers, please share with employees without access to email.

15 July, 2021

Team,

Today, we met with the bargaining representatives and I'd like to start by thanking them for a collaborative discussion. There was good participation from all attendees and the dialogue was honest and constructive.

Progress was made in a couple of areas and feedback was provided that BAA's offer on maintaining redundancy entitlements was not accepted by the union's members. No counter-offer was presented by the bargaining representatives.

In order to assist with advancing the negotiations, the AMWU and Professionals Australia have requested paid mass meetings for Tuesday 27 July 2021 to seek the views of their members in order to provide a potential counter-offer to BAA at the next negotiation meeting.

To ensure that we are working to facilitate progress with negotiations, BAA has approved the request for paid mass meetings.

Matt Jones